ANNOUNCEMENTS – Monday, NOV 25, 2019

*Don’t forget that FOOTLOOSE Commitment Letters are in the office.

*Sam Smith please go to Mrs. Tremblett’s regular class at the beginning of noon.

*Yearbooks are on sale all week 1st half of lunch in the lobby, or online. Get yours for $65 + $5 for personalization. Hurry, prices go up December 1st.

[bookmark: _GoBack]*The University of New Brunswick’s undergraduate awards office is hosting a Facebook Live session Wednesday, December 4th at 6:30pm. Learn how to take advantage of their scholarship program and get tips on being successful applicant. RSVP required, see guidance for more information.

*Wednesday is Blue Day in support of Movember! There will be a minute to win it tournament at lunch in the lobby! The sign up sheet will be on the SRC room door on Tuesday morning.

*Next Monday, Nov.25, a rep from St. Francis Xavier will be here to do a presentation and to meet with any students who would like to meet with him individually. The sign up sheet is in the guidance area and please sign up as soon as possible.

 *Grad write ups are now available in the office. Please complete the form and bring it back to the office by December 9th. Write ups submitted after December 9th will NOT be included in this year’s yearbook.

*Baby pictures can also be submitted in the office. Please include your full name and your G3 teacher on the back of the picture. All baby pictures must be submitted by December 9th.

*If you got your grad pictures taken with Hilite, please make sure you chose your preferred pose to go in the yearbook before December 15th. Hilite reserves the right to pick the pose of students who do not submit their choice by December 15th.

*If you got your grad pictures taken by a photographer that is NOT Hilite, please forward a digital copy of your picture to Mme. Belliveau before December 9th.

*In the cafeteria today:
-Hot Turkey Sandwich with mashed potatoes & veggies
-Baked mac & cheese with side salad


*Our SRHS Toy Drive is off to a great start with ELEVEN toys. Please get a group together, pool your money and donate a great new toy for kids in our community. New books, puzzles and board games are also great ideas. 
The winners of the “What was your favorite toy contest?” were Graycen Welton and Shawn McDermott. A Raptors Basketball and Mini Sticks set will be donated in their names. Thank you to the over 100 students who participated in this contest! 
Thank you Sonics for making a difference in the lives of families this holiday season!


*The Work Room will be closed Wednesday and Thursday next week and will reopen Friday, Nov.29th.

*Want to make the holiday bright for kids?  Why not get a group together, pool your money and buy a new toy for the Sharing Club Toy drive.  Up until Dec 10, there’s a box in the office in which you can donate toys for baby age to 11 in the $10-$40 price range.  



*MULTICULTURAL FRIENDSHIP GROUP
Every Wednesday this semester, we will be hosting a Multicultural Friendship Group in Mrs. Manning’s room at lunch. If you are new to the area or not originally from Sussex, or would enjoy meeting others and getting to experience different cultures, bring your lunch and join our activities, a different theme for every week. Come check us out!



*Sexual Health Nurse Practitioner
Call 432-3277 for confidential appointment or go to Sussex Health Complex beside the hospital to the office of NP Kelly Dunfield.

